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25th April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Miss Thind has had to take some personal leave and will not be
returning to school for the next few weeks. During her absence, Mrs Bourne will teach the children
in the mornings and Miss Morris will teach them in the afternoons.

I am sure you will want to join me in wishing Miss Thind all the best.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Ms T Oakley
Headteacher
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